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The Best in Everyone

WELCOME
A warm welcome to you all and thank you for
registering with Lifelong United Learning. We
are delighted to have you as part of our Alumni
community and look forward to sharing our
work and showcasing your achievements in the
months and years ahead.

300+
We are delighted to
see our Alumni
continually grow and
encourage you to share
the registration details
across your network
using the QR code.

REGISTERED ALUMNI

LONDON STOCK EXCHANCE:
RINGING THE BELL FOR
FINANCIAL LITERACY
Sixth Form students at
Paddington Academy
recently spent an inspiring
morning at  the London
Stock Exchange as part of
their ‘Ringing the Bell for
Financial Literacy’ event, in
conjunction with City Pay It
Forward. Part of ‘World
Investor Week’ the event
raises the awareness of the
role that the stock exchange
plays in supporting financial
stability. Students felt very
privileged to be a part of
such a historic and
momentous occasion.

DEPARTMENT FOR
BUSINESS AND TRADE:
INSIGHT DAY
As part of our ongoing
partnership with the
Department for Business
and Trade, Sixth Form
students from Holland Park
School were warmly
welcomed for an Insight Day
earlier this term. The day
provided a fascinating
opportunity to learn of the
array of roles in the Civil
Service, various meet and
greets whilst also giving
students the chance to
simulate tasks and activities
linked to the employer.

We are always looking for partners
who may be able to offer our

students a range of Career-based
opportunities. 

If you are able to support please
contact

yourfuture@unitedlearning.org.uk

Could you make a
difference?


